NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

1000 Rochester Hills Drive Jane Leslie, Clerk
Rochester Hills, MI 48309 Phone (248) 841-2461

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TO ROCHESTER HILLS RESIDENTS:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THE ROCHESTER HILLS CITY COUNCIL WILL
HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON a request of the City of Rochester Hills to effect the
repairs to the damaged Clinton River Valley Subdivision storm drain line in the Clinton
River Valley Park behind the home at 2824 River Trail, Rochester Hills, MI 48309. This
request is pursuant to the Agreement for Open Space Plan, Clinton River Valley
Subdivision, dated January 6th, 1982, and recorded in Liber 10275 page 348, Oakland
County Records. The hearing is also on the City of Rochester Hills option to subrogate the
right of the Association against its members to the extent of the cost of the repairs and
related restoration to the storm pipe and said repairs.

The Public Hearing on the request will be held at the Rochester Hills City Council Regular
Meeting on Wednesday, November 30, 2005.

If you are unable to be present at the Public Hearing on November 30, 2005, please submit
your written comments to the Office of the Clerk, Rochester Hills Municipal Offices, 1000
Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, MI 48309, PRIOR to the scheduled Public Hearing.

Jane Leslie, Clerk Melinda Hill, President
City of Rochester Hills Rochester Hills City Council

Dated this 11" day of November, 2005
At Rochester Hills, Michigan.
Publish November 17, 2005

Note: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under
the Americans Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Facilities Division
(248) 656-4658 48 hours prior to the meeting. Staff will be pleased to make the
necessary arrangements.

[NEng\DRANBASIN\Clinton River Valley\NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING.doc



